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Please mark your calendars for these important dates: 
 
February 28 Wed.   All March Lunch Bunch Forms Due 
      PLEASE be sure to turn these on time. 
 
Feb 26-March 8    Service Project with WBPD 
      Details below  
  
March  1     All tuition payments due. 
 
March 1-16    New Hanover County Schools 

     Kindergarten Registration      
 
March 8  Thur.   All Scholastic Book Orders Due.     
      A great opportunity to stock up on  

springtime reading fun!  If you chose to 
order online, please use our online school 
code P8PXL.                                                            

 
March 22  Thur.   Easter Celebrations and Egg Hunts 

Teachers will post signup sheets for party 
supplies 
 

 
March 23-April 2 Spring Break- Please note that we will 

return from Spring Break on a Tuesday, 
NOT Easter Monday. 



Service Project with the Wrightsville Beach Police Department- 
 
Last week we had a great visit from Officer Sean, Officer Thomas and Officer  
Gunner.  We learned that police officers are our friends and their job is to  
help keep everyone safe.  Sometimes we know that children get lost, hurt or 
scared and we know that the police will help them.  We decided that it would 
be very nice if the police had some “comfort toys” in their trunk to give to  
children in these situations.  If your child would like to participate in this  
special way, we will be collecting new or “like brand new” stuffed animals  
(small to medium size) for the police to have at the ready to  
help children in need of a little extra loving care in a tough situation.   
I think each of our preschoolers will be happy to know that they have given a  
gift to the police that they will use for a special child in time of need. 
 
 
THANK YOU! THANK YOU! THANK YOU! 
 
 To Jessi Oester (Ada’s Mom), for being our special visitor during Nn 
Week to teach us all about the special job of being nurse. This tied in 
perfectly with our Occupations Theme last month. 
 
 To Kerry Murphey (Cooper's Mom) for visiting during “Oo” Week to 
read a story and talk to us about opposites.  Great practice for learning 
how words can relate to one another. 
 
 To Satira Hickok (Sage's Mom) for scheduling officers from the 
Wrightsville Beach Police Dept to visit during “Pp” Week.  The children 
enjoyed getting to know these community helpers as they did an 
outstanding  job of relaying to the children the many  duties a police 
officer in performs!  The kids also appreciated the great goody bags 
from the Police Department, and of course one of the highlights was 
getting to check out the police car!   
 
To Skyla Scarzella (Riley’s Mom) and Jessica Horne (Easton’s Mom) who 
introduced the letter Qq to us by pretending our sandbox was a 
“Quarry” and the children hunted for quartz.  I’m sure they will be 
finding more quartz for weeks to come!!   



  . 

....Sunday March 11th, 2:00 am!!!!  
  

 
 
 

Thursday Lunch Bunch 
 

Child's Name _________________________________________________________ 

Please check the days your child will be staying for Thursday Lunch Bunch this month: 

Mar. 1   

Mar. 8    

Mar. 15   

Mar. 22   

Number of Lunch bunch days _______ X $5.00 = __________________ 

Please turn in this form, by Wednesday, Feb 28.  You may add total to your tuition 

check for March.  Reminder: 3 day a week tuition is 185.00/month and 4 day is 

$205.00/month.  Thank you.  

 

 


